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16th September 2021 

PARENTS’ NEWSLETTER 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Photographs – Tuesday 28th September 2021 

Individual children’s photographs will be taken on Tuesday 28th September during the school 

day.  Between 5.00-6.00 pm the photographer will also be here in the Small Hall to take 

family photographs.  He can take 3 families per 10-minute slot, so please use the booking 

system, via this link, to ensure you get booked in.  If there is space in the school car park, 

you may park there to wait for your booked slot.  Please wait outside until you are allowed 

in, keeping your mask on (optional) until the photograph is ready to be taken. 

 

Christmas Cards – Deadline Friday 8th October 2021 

By the end of September, your child will bring home their Christmas card design and an order 

form, should you wish to order cards, gift tags or mugs as Christmas gifts.  If you wish to 

order any of these items, please read the instructions on the paper form, complete the online 

order/make payment and return the artwork and paper form to school by Friday 8th October.  

(NB You only need to send back the artwork if you wish to place an order.) 

 

Nasal Spray Flu Vaccination Forms for All Year Groups 

The immunisation nurses will be in school on Friday 26th November 2021 to give the nasal 

spray flu vaccination to those children in all year groups that have parental consent.   

Parental consent will be collected online this year and when we have more information, we 

will update you. 

 

Collection of Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Children from the Small Playground 

Thank you for helping to make collection of the children at the end of the day easier by 

standing back around the edge of the playground.  Where possible, we ask that parents of 

children in Year 1 and 2 stand near the edge of the playground and only come forward to 

the chain when you see your child.  This means that the staff can more easily see 

parents/carers and hand over the children. 

 

PTA ‘Your School Lottery’ 

Thank you to everyone who is supporting the School Lottery and Congratulations to the 

weekly winners! 

If you have not signed up yet, why not visit our lottery here!  Your School Lottery 

 

ParentPay Reminder 

• Year 5 Visit to Eden Camp – due Monday 20th September 2021 

• Year 4 Residential to Cranedale Deposit – due Monday 4th October 2021 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0A4CA4A72CA2FE3-family
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/swanland-primary-school
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Vacancies: Midday Supervisors – DEADLINE: MONDAY 27th SEPT 2021 at 12.00 pm 

We currently have a number of vacancies (both full-week and part-week) for a Midday 

Supervisor, starting as soon as possible in this Autumn Term (interviews Wednesday 29th 

September). 

All positions are working from 11.55 am to 1.15 pm, term-time only.  The successful applicant would be 

supervising the children during the lunch break on the playground, in the classroom (if it is wet!) or in the 

dining hall whilst the children are eating their dinners. 
 

If you, or anyone you know, is/are interested in this vacancy, please see further details on our website at: 

https://swanlandeducationtrust.co.uk/vacancies/swanland-primary-school 

 

Autumn Term 2021 Diary (➔ New Diary Item) 

Friday 17th – Sunday 19th September – Yr 6 Postponed Yr 5 Residential to Robinwood 

Monday 20th September – Reception Meet & Greet (6.00 pm) 

Wednesday 22nd September – Year 1 Meet & Greet (5.00 pm) 

Wednesday 22nd September – Year 4 Meet & Greet (5.30 pm) 

Thursday 23rd September – Year 5 Meet & Greet (5.00 pm) 

Monday 27th September – Year 5 Visit to Eden Camp 

Tuesday 28th September – Children’s Individual Photographs (all day) 

Tuesday 28th September – Family Photographs (5.00-6.00 pm) 

Wednesday 29th September – Year 6 Meet & Greet (5.30 pm) 

Friday 22nd October – School Closes for October Half-Term Holiday (3.30 pm) 
 

Tuesday 2nd November – School Re-opens After October Half-Term Holiday (8.45-8.55 am) 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Hannah Stephenson 

Head Teacher 

 

 

  

https://swanlandeducationtrust.co.uk/vacancies/swanland-primary-school

